
 

               NIS ALUMNI ASSOCIATION, AY 2024-2025 

 

Dear Alumni, 
 

We are delighted to announce the formation of The New Indian School Alumni 
Association, aimed at fostering stronger bonds with our esteemed former 
students. This association will provide a platform for our alumni to stay 
connected with the school and actively participate in various activities and 
academic programs. 

 
We believe that your invaluable experiences and insights can greatly contribute 
to the growth and development of our school. To facilitate this initiative, we 
request all our alumni to kindly fill out the Google Form  click here to update the 
details 

 
With regards, 

Dr. Saifudheen P Hamsa 

Principal 

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSeOAUgxETqUqUl2E2VqUjmo6ccPLhmlOuf2JrS8u4HHeF_Jxw/viewform?usp=header

